
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 

 
 

  

From: Millar, Chris 

Heyworth, David 
To: 
Cc: 
Bcc: McCauley, Kirsten; Banach, Isaiah 
Subject: RE: Webinar of Jan 26 
Date: Thursday, January 27, 2022 2:05:00 PM 

Good Afternoon Mr. Riegle, 

Thank you for joining last night’s Open House meeting. 
Dave had forwarded me your message and I am happy to respond. 

I am going to try and give you a call. 
In the meantime, you can find the mapping I believe that will help in our discussion at 
the following link. 
You will want to open Appendix 2 under the PDS 41-2021 heading, and head to page 
2 of 4. 

https://www.niagararegion.ca/official-plan/settlement-area-boundary-review-dec-
2021.aspx 

Sincerely, 
Chris 

From: Marvin Riegle 
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 9:53 AM 
To: Heyworth, David <david.heyworth@niagararegion.ca> 
Subject: Webinar of Jan 26 

CAUTION EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the Niagara Region 
email system. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good Morning Mr. Heyworth. 
The message sent by me using another Email address was sent in error and I am profoundly sorry 
that it contained a combination of personal remarks not relevant to the meeting. 
My revised short list of issues will include some follow up to the answers given by your staff and the 
other technical experts. All of your speakers added to the issues. 

Unfortunately; I could not find the appropriate street and road location maps from your webinar 
maps in order to ask a question of an appropriate location with the intensification colour in plain 
view. 

Please advise the link to these maps that cover the former Ridgeway High school,  Fort Erie golf 
course, and the reported abandonment of the huge speedway.  What areas with locations and 
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initial required provisions are being considered for parkland due to the increase in intensification? 

Thank you for your anticipated reply.  Marvin Riegle 




